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vay 25, 1750

Mrs. R. Ds Kollman — .
Doublas, Yorth Dakota

Dear Y, ¥ollman.

In the tesporary azbsence of fenator Langer
from his of fiae, we are taking the liberty of acknowledging your
letter of recent date cgﬁgm%ﬂl diserimination

m projecys

in emmloyment in ‘o‘t*\n;,{férr‘-.:‘-o;: Dax
&y

e heve talen *his mstier up with Ceneral
Pick of the 2rmy Erncineers and as soon 22 we have a report from
him it will be forwarded to you.

A short vhile ago the fenstor gave a zpeech
on the Bramnan Plen over in the Senate a2nd we are enclosing
herewith 2 copy of pert of thic spoech in question and answer
form which we feel will help explain thie program to you.

We hope you will fecl free to write us at
any time as the Senator is always glad to hear from you ard to
have your views and su;gestions on important matters,

With kind regards, I am

Sincerely, '

(1iss) Irene p. lartin
Secretary to Senator lLanger
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